
Raise awareness of the importance of mental health and the
challenges that exist when a cancer diagnosis is introduced
into a family.
Break the stigma associated with asking for and receiving
mental health support.
Provide mental health services via licensed providers for
those that would not otherwise have access.

 OUR GOALS

The Ray of Hope Cancer Foundation is committed to helping
remove the barriers to mental health support for cancer patients
and their family members due to a cancer diagnosis, disease
progression, or loss of life. 

We seek to facilitate access to top pre-screened counselors
looking to work with families touched by cancer and help cover
the cost for those that are not otherwise able to pay for the care
on their own. 

REMOVING THE BARRIORS TO
MENTAL HEALTH SUPPORT

The Mental Health Support Grant is set to launch in June 2022.
This grant program will help pay for mental health services for
those that are not otherwise able to pay for the care on their
own. 

ACCESS TO SPECIALIZED THERAPISTS
Through our website, we provide access to specialized mental
health support for individuals and families, touched by a cancer
diagnosis. Our list of providers are licensed in the state of
Colorado, have clinical experience in behavioral medicine,
medical and oncology setting, and have specialized training in
key areas including Psychosocial Oncology, Grief/Loss,
Caregiver Stress and Health Anxiety.

HOW IT WORKS

Visit rayofhopecolorado.org/therapy for more information

FINANCIAL SUPPORT FOR MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES


